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UPCOMING EVENTS:
Oct 18th - Start of the 2nd Quarter
Oct 19th - School Board Meeting: 6pm
Oct 22nd - Report Cards available through PowerSchool
Oct 26th - Title 1 Fall Festival and Game Night: 5:30-7:00pm
Oct 28-29th - Parent/ Teacher Conferences
Nov 3rd - Picture Retakes
Nov 11th - Veterans Day Parade for Veterans 10:15am
Nov 12th - NO SCHOOL - Teacher Professional Development Day

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE - GUIDING NORTH STAR



PARENTS' GUIDE TO THE CURRICULUMPARENTS' GUIDE TO THE CURRICULUM

What is your Guiding North Star?


Do you have a family mantra, a family focus that guides you day to day?


Life has a way of getting more and more complicated. Daily, each of us need time to sharpen
our tools so we are ready each morning to make our dreams come true.


Recently, I attended a national education conference while sitting at my desk: thank you Covid.
One noteworthy speaker talked about the importance of personal intentions. She spoke about
her Guiding North Star; she was Canadian.


On the four walls of her office she placed four words that represent the emotions she wanted
people to feel in her presence: Agency, Success, Love, Joy.


What are the emotions you want people to feel in your presence? A contemporary popular
educational phrase - "They May Forget What You Said, But They Will Never Forget How You
Made Them Feel" reminds us the importance of our affect.


Setting our daily intentions helps us maximize our limited time and energies.


Keep in touch and ...




Do Good Work, Be a Friend, Every Day.
Principal Keener

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kNkaGSKQY5qckEd24GBwNgKmiodNkyrk/view?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/c9c8/c30c498138237373071d96eb2959766a.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/9feb/7c47c142e75af390b688dc93d608c708.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/20a3/f6eed5de622e9777e82354b0ebdd0ec7.jpeg


CHILDHOOD IMMUNIZATIONS BY DECEMBER
3RD
Parents should be made aware that all immunizations must be current by Friday, December
3rd and that exclusion letters will begin being provided to parents as of Monday, December
6th. This means students who are non-compliant or who have not provided an exemption for
immunizations will not be able to attend school on Monday, December 6th.



PARENTS GUIDE TO THE CURRICULUMPARENTS GUIDE TO THE CURRICULUM

One of the best guides to our grade level teaching expectations. Consider reviewing this document before
your Parent/ Teacher Conferences.

COUNSELOR'S CORNER - OCTOBER 18, 2021
October is a month where we focus on Respect in the form of physical and emotional safety
for everyone.


Students learn how to recognize bullying as:
One directional, possibly repeated actions intended to harm when there is also a power
imbalance such as two students against one, an older or larger student against a younger or
smaller one, or where there are differences in skill levels or perceived popularity.


Students are taught how to recognize the suffering of others and to use a strong voice to say
Stop! Being an upstander is not being a bystander while someone is being bullied, but instead
walking over to help the target to get away and report the incident to adults until the bullying
stops.


Some students struggle in thinking that it is snitching when a report is made about student
physical or emotional safety. They are then reminded that causing harm to others is often
against the law and that we are a community of rules and commitment to values. All students
have a right to a safe childhood.


The arrival of snow in Fairbanks is often a time of making new resolutions for healthy routines
over the winter. Consider the possibility of reducing student contact with violent video games
and movies. Explore multiple interest areas that promote Respect and Generosity. What
students practice is what they get good at.





Kate LaSota


School Counselor
Arctic Light K-8
907-356-2038 x28020

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kNkaGSKQY5qckEd24GBwNgKmiodNkyrk/view?usp=sharing


MRS. SPARKS' FIRST GRADERS

PERFORMING THE THREE LITTLE PIGS

FROM HANNAH CARRILLO - OUR
INSTRUCTIONAL COACH OCTOBER 18, 2021
Hi parents! 

I wanted to inform you of a new reward system we implemented at our school called Reader
of the Month and Mathematician of the Month.


These awards highlight one student from the primary grades and one student from the
intermediate grades who exemplify the traits of good readers and mathematicians. This is not
solely based on grades, but on effort level, participation, and use of strategies and best
practices.


Keep an eye out to see if your student comes home with a certificate for one of these
prestigious awards!



WELLNESS CHECK FOR STUDENTS &

STAFF



MONDAY HUMOR
What does it take to work for the railroad?
Lots of training.


What kind of flowers like to sing?
Pe-tune-ias.


Is the Pillsbury Doughboy,
a Flour Child?


Is the sound of crumbling gift paper,
Wrap music?



HEALTHY SCHOOL NEWSHEALTHY SCHOOL NEWS

ARCTIC LIGHT K-8 STUDENT HANDBOOKARCTIC LIGHT K-8 STUDENT HANDBOOK

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f5Jv_Ae4SExiCKVBBz5t-KOOpnDcWEb_/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1utWFBQCUHs8DMRMgu-lxJXSscIh3RujR/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=108667950797486345032&rtpof=true&sd=true






SCHOOLCAFE.COM SCHOOLCAFE.COM FREE/ REDUCED MEALFREE/ REDUCED MEAL

APPLICATIONAPPLICATION

Takes a few minutes - can save you a bundle and support our school's academic programs

https://www.schoolcafe.com/



